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 What is the Problem? Housing DES 
 

Status 

1 Speeding that occurs on the hill going 
down Baker St. 
 
I have two autistic children. Housing 
refuses to put chains on my do to ensure 
my children are safe. (They are prone to 
escaping no matter what we do) 
submitted paper work for autistic child 
sign six months ago. Nothing has been 
done. I contact housing about speeding 
and they say call the MPs. They also do 
nothing. No one is going to can until a 
child gets hit. Villages of Benning are 
responsible. They failed to give us an 
ada home and now they are failing the 
safety of children. 

For the Housing portion of this, we are in the 
process of doing the following: 
 
1.  We are partnering with DES to perform speed 
studies in each neighborhood.  DES has increased 
presence in the neighborhoods that have reported 
speeding issues. After the Speed Study is 
completed, the Villages of Benning adds stop signs 
and Children at Play signs as recommended.   
 
2.  Speed bumps are not necessarily an option, as 
this would slow down emergency vehicles.   
 
3.  For any resident who need special signage, the 
resident just needs to ask their Village Office and 
signage will be ordered and installed.  We have 
done this for both autistic child signage and deaf 
child signage.   

 DES Police Division is conducting Speed 
Surveys in all of the Villages on the installation.  
The results of those surveys are analyzed and 
discussed in a Working Group (WG) consisting 
of other agencies/partners on the installation.  
Recommendations that comply with Federal Law 
and Army Regulatory guidelines are made to the 
Garrison Commander for consideration.  Once 
the recommendations are approved, they are 
implemented in order to assist in making our 
communities Safer at Benning.  Police will 
continue to provide pro-active actions to 
deter/stop those violating the Traffic Laws. 

Closed  
 
Combined 
with like 
issues. 

  


